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Galloway, NJ - Stockton University’s Arts and Humanities and Music Department presents, “A 
Celebration of Choral Music,” on Sunday, April 24 at 7:30 p.m. in the Performing Arts Center. 

The concert will feature several of Stockton’s finest musical groups; The Stockton Chorale 
Quintet, The Vocal Jazz Ensemble, The Stockton Oratorio Society Community Choir, The 
University Chorus, Stockapella, and special guests, the Atlantic Chinese Community Choir. This 
event will celebrate a multitude of musical genres, with jazz, gospel and cultural music.  

The public is invited for a joyful celebration of choral music. These groups having been working 
hard all semester and are extremely excited to share it with the public. 

Tickets are $10 for General Admission and $8 for students and seniors with I/D; ticket orders 
can be made online at Stockton.edu/pac  or by calling the Box Office at (609)-652-9000.  

The Stockton Box Office is open Monday to Friday from 9 a.m. - 3 p.m. and 90 minutes before 
each performance. The Stockton Performing Arts Center is located on the campus of Stockton 
University, Jimmie Leeds Road, in the Pomona section of Galloway, N.J. For patrons with 
special needs, the Performing Arts Center offers wheelchair-accessible seating, listening-
assistive devices, and large-type programs. Please identify any needs you may have when 
making a reservation. 
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